
Turtle Class: 
Miss Ann &  

     Miss Linda 
    
 

 Welcome May!  

Every year we say the 

same thing, “Where did the 

year go?”   As we come 

closer to the end of our 

school year we still have 

many fun activities 

planned for our classroom.  

Mother’s Day projects,  

Dinosaur Week, and 

counting sticks are in our 

plans for this month.  

 Parent-Teacher 

Conferences will be offered 

on May 14th.  This is a 

good opportunity for our 

parents to meet with us 

and discuss all the won-

derful growth that has oc-

curred this year as well as 

any questions about the 

next school year.  There is 

a sign-up sheet posted 

outside our classroom. 

 We are very grate-

ful to all of our Joyful 

Noise parents for the sup-

port and cooperation we 

receive.  It makes a world 

of difference to us and 

your children. 

_________________________ 

We would like to 

again thank all 

our Joyful Noise 

families for par-

ticipating with us 

in our Jelly Bean Jog and Food 

Drive!!  Through your gener-

osity and gracious provisions, 

many needy families have 

been blessed.   

Important Dates &  

Reminders 
• 5/1      Tuition Due for June 

• 5/6-8 & 5/13-15 Pre-school -  

        Parent-Teacher Conferences 

• 5/22-23   Kindergarten  -  

        Parent-Teacher Conferences 

• 5/27—MEMORIAL DAY— 

      SCHOOL CLOSED 
 
Leaping Frogs  
 Class: 
 Miss Gabby & 
      Miss Chrissy  

  

 Time never seems to 

slow down here at Joyful 

Noise, and we cannot believe 

that we are almost near the 

end of the school year.  The 

students have exceeded our 

expectations and have devel-

oped immensely.  Thank you 

to everyone who helped with 

our Easter Parties.   

 Our Parent-Teacher  

Conferences are on Monday, 

May 6th.  The sign-up sheet 

will be outside the door. Also, 

Our Mother’s Day Teas are on 

the 9th and 10th of May.  

 This month we will 

continue learning the alpha-

bet.   We will be discovering 

all about community helpers 

and their jobs.  We will be 

learning about over and un-

der and up and down and re-

viewing all that we have 

learned over the year.  

 Our Bible theme for 

May is “I Can Be Kind”.  The 

children will discover that 

Jesus is compassionate and 

giving and that we need to 

love and be kind to all people. 

 In Music we will be 

discovering  “Music is Differ-

ent Styles”. 

   May 2019 at Joyful Noise 
Theme: I Can Be Kind  

 
       “Be kind and loving to each other.”  

          Ephesians 4:32  
 

    Music Theme: Music is  Different Styles 

Teddy Bear 
      Class: 
Miss Greta & 
       Miss Wendy  

 

  

 May is our last full 

month together with our 

Teddy Bears!  It is hard to 

believe how quickly the 

year has gone by and how 

much progress and growth 

we have seen in our stu-

dents since September.  

We look forward to sharing 

your child’s progress during 

our conferences on Mon-

day, May 13th.  Don’t forget  

to sign up for a time that 

works for you.  A sheet is 

posted near the sign-in ta-

ble in the hallway outside 

our classroom. 

 May promises to be 

a full month.  We will con-

tinue through the alphabet 

with the letter M for the 

week of May 6th, D for the 

week of the 13th, F for the 

week of the 20th and U for 

the week of the 27th.  We 

will have some special fun 

making Mother’s Day gifts 

and cards and reading 

books that remind us of 

how much our moms love 

us.  We will also be working 

hard practicing songs for 

our end of the year con-

certs in June and learning 

what the Bible says about 

being kind to one  

another.   

 

 



Kindergarten: 

Miss Kim     
 

 

 
 
 

 What an exciting year 

we have had so far! So much 

is happening and graduation 

is quickly approaching on 

June 21st!  

 I am so proud of our 

Kindergarteners as our Book-

worm has been such a great 

success!  We are going to be 

celebrating with an ice cream 

party this month!!  

 This month we will 

have  a chance to explore 

some interesting science pro-

jects and learn about water, 

magnets and chicken eggs!  

 May 22 and 23 we will 

have our Parent-Teacher Con-

ferences.  I am looking for-

ward to meeting with every-

one to discuss your child’s 

progress this year!  On June 

5th, we will be making a spe-

cial class project as a keep-

sake for your child.  Please 

bring in a white t-shirt for this 

project by May 22nd.  Thank 

you!   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Follow along 
in your Bibles  

at home… 

 

Pre-school:  
5/6:      A Widow Shares with  

     Elijah pp.206-208    

5/13:     David and Jonathan  

     pp. 181-186 

5/20:     Elijah’s room on the roof 

                     pp. 226-229 

5/28:    Ruth and Naomi 

      pp. 152-155 

 Kindergarten: 
5/1: The Lost Sheep  

        pp. 310-313  

5/6:        The Prodigal Son  

        pp. 3 14-317 

5/13:     The Good Samaritan  

        pp. 294-297 

5/20:  Water into Wine 

        pp. 258-261 

5/28: Review favorite Bible 

        Stories from the year  

Smiley Face 

Class: 

Miss Barbara &  

Miss Linda  

 

 The Smiley Face 

Class is in full bloom!   We 

are so happy to be enjoying 

more play time outside and 

the children are all buzzing 

about moving on to new plac-

es over the summer and into 

next year.  There is a lot of 

energy and excitement in the 

air!   

 Many thanks to par-

ents who were able to volun-

teer in our classroom so we 

could complete the Kinder-

garten Readiness Testing 

with all our students.  We will 

go over the results at our Par-

ent Conferences on Wednes-

day, May 15th.  Please sign up 

to meet with us.  

 This month we will 

focus on our mothers, making 

gifts and cards for Mother’s 

Day, and the letters Yy and 

Oo, as well as Community 

Helpers.  If you would like to 

share something about your 

career with the class, please 

see Miss Barbara or Miss 

Linda to schedule a class vis-

it.  During the month we will 

make a yo-yo picture, a yak,  

a chef, a doctor bag, an owl 

and a finger paint ocean. 

 

 

 
Church Information  
  

 

 Joyful Noise is  

sponsored by Calvary Chapel of 

Marlton.  All are welcome to join 

us for our Sunday service at 

10:00 AM.  Nursery care and 

Sunday School are provided dur-

ing the service.  

     Calvary Chapel of Marlton has 

their own FM radio station, Hope

-FM 90.5 and 94.9.  Please tune 

in 24 hours a day to hear the 

very best in Christian music and 

Bible teaching programs.                                                                      
 

Shining Star Class: 

Miss Theresa & 

       Miss Laura 

  

 May flowers are not 

the only things blossoming 

around here!  Our Shining 

Stars have come so far and 

made such great strides in 

their learning.  We are looking 

forward to discussing your 

child’s progress this year at 

our conferences coming up on 

Wednesday, May 8th.   Please 

be sure to sign up!   

 This month we will 

celebrate some very special 

people who definitely deserve 

to be celebrated— our moms! 

We will take special care in 

making our gifts and cards to 

honor our moms on Mother’s 

Day.  We will also focus on 

the letters Yy and Oo and en-

joy doing such projects as a 

yoyo, a medical bag, a chef, a 

pine cone owl and an ocean, 

while also fitting in a few sci-

ence experiments.  One of our 

favorite units is Community 

Helpers and we will be learn-

ing about them the week of 

May 20th.  We encourage any 

parents who would like to 

come in to share their career 

with our class to schedule a 

time to do so that week.  If 

that week doesn’t fit into your 

schedule, but you would like 

to come in, please speak to 

us regarding another time.   If 

you would like to visit our 

classroom and just read a 

story,  we invite you to do so.  

We would love to have as 

many parents as are willing 

to be our guests in the Shin-

ing Stars Class!   
 


